
 

 
 

 
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 

July 16, 2019 
 

2019 RESURFACING PROGRAM 
MAUMEE AVENUE - CADIEUX TO ST. CLAIR AND NEFF TO FISHER 

LINCOLN ROAD – JEFFERSON TO 400’ NORTH OF MAUMEE 
 

As a recap, work on this project started on June 10th with repairs to the storm sewers on 
both Maumee and Lincoln which took until June 14th. On June 17th, HMC, LLC began 
work on the sidewalk ramps on Maumee at the intersections of Neff, Rivard and 
Washington. This work was completed on June 21st. Also during the week of June 17th, 
all of the manholes on Maumee and Lincoln were lowered. The curbs were milled off on 
June 21st and June 22nd and the driveway approached were removed on June 26th and 
27th. The catch basins were all adjusted to grade from June 28th to July 3rd. Work was 
suspended for the July 4th weekend with the intent to start the concrete work on Monday 
July 8th. 
 
Due to a scheduling conflict, Florence’s concrete subcontractor started last Friday, 
instead of July 8th as the last update noted.  The concrete subcontractor began forming 
last week Friday and pouring the new curb caps, starting on the Lincoln segment of this 
project. They will finish working on Lincoln and then move to Maumee for the concrete 
work. The contractor has estimated that the curb capping on Lincoln and Maumee will 
be completed by the end of the week unless rain or hot temperatures prohibit them from 
pouring concrete. Once the curb capping is completed, they will begin forming and 
pouring back the drive approaches. This work is anticipated to take approximately 2 
weeks to complete. 
 
Please also note that some delay has also occurred since the onset of this project as a 
result of DTE and their contractors working on Maumee unexpectedly despite plans and 
discussion otherwise.  
 
 
 



The following is an updated schedule for the remainder of the project: 
 
Install new curb caps  July 12th thru July 15th 
Prepare grade for new drives July 22nd thru July 23rd 
Install concrete drives  July 24th thru August 2nd 
Mill off existing Asphalt  August 5th thru August 6th 
Base Repairs   August 7th  
Backfill new curbs   August 8th thru August 21st 
Adjust Manhole covers  August 22nd thru August 29th 
Place new asphalt surface  August 30 thru September 5th 
Restoration     September 5th thru September 19th  
 
The City of Grosse Pointe wishes to apologize for any inconvenience it may cause you 
and hopes, with your cooperation, to complete the construction in a timely manner. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact any of the following: 
 
Contractor: Florence Cement Company, Inc.    (586) 997-2666 
 
Engineer: Anderson, Eckstein and Westrick, Inc     
   Stephen Pangori spangori@aewinc.com (586) 726-1234 
 
 
IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO RECEIVE THESE REGULAR PROJECT UPDATES BY 
EMAIL, PLEASE SEND AN EMAIL TO CITY@GROSSEPOINTECITY.ORG WITH A 
REQUEST TO BE ADDED.  These updates, along with other City capital improvement 
updates, are also posted on the City website under Public Services Department, Public 
Improvements.   
    
Thank You. 


